

September 25, 2019

Ref: 249466

Muneesh Sharma
Director of Government Affairs and Communications
Building Owners and Managers Association of British Columbia
556-409 Granville St
Vancouver BC V6C 1T2

Dear Muneesh Sharma:

I am writing to thank you for the energy and ideas you generously brought to the Development Approvals Process Review (DAPR) consultation as a member of the Working Group. The working group and technical committee meetings were very respectful, productive and collaborative thanks to your interest and engagement. Your contributions have been invaluable, and we are committed to tackling the challenges and opportunities that you collectively identified.

Please find enclosed a copy of the final report, entitled, "Development Approvals Process Review: Final Report from a Province-Wide Stakeholder Consultation." The report summarizes the ideas we heard from you on addressing topics including application processes, development financing, public hearings and delegation of authority, amongst others. The report is also available online on the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing's website at:

www.gov.bc.ca/localgov/development-approvals-process-review.

Although the preliminary engagement phase of DAPR has concluded, there is still much more to do. As we commence work on next steps, I am excited to hear more about your experience and ideas on how to make development approvals processes more efficient and effective. I invite you to contact Ministry staff any time with ideas or questions about DAPR by email at: DAPR@gov.bc.ca, and I look forward to continuing to work with you on the implementation phases of this work.

Government is committed to providing the housing all British Columbians need and the work of DAPR will help eliminate barriers and accelerate the construction of homes. Your support in this work has been crucial to the success of this initiative to date, and I look forward to our continued collaboration on the work ahead.

Sincerely,

Selina Robinson

Minister

Enclosure

Thanks for your input!

Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing

Office of the Minister

Mailing Address: PO Box 9056 Stn Prov Govt Victoria BC V8W 9E2 Phone: 250 387-2283

Phone: Fax:

250 387-2283

Location: Room 310 Parliament Buildings

RESPONDE TO AN AND AND

http://www.gov.bc.ca/mah

Victoria BC V8V 1X4